## Board of Selectmen TOWN OF CHESTERFIELD, NH SELECTMEN'S NON-PUBLIC SESSION

September 8, 2021

In attendance were Gary Winn and Fran Shippee.

Respectfully submitted,

Gary Winn

Employee reviews for Alissa Thompson, Duane Chickering, Chris Lord and Matt Beauregard were discussed. Shippee will collect the scoring and consolidate the comments of the three board members for final approval and presentation.

Contracts for Alissa Thompson and Chris Lord were discussed. It was agreed they should be on an annual basis. The contract formats should mirror each other. They would also be presented with the reviews. Final adoption will wait upon all three board members being available to weigh in on the contracts.

Gary Winn moved to leave Non-Public session. The motion was seconded by Fran Shipped and passed unanimously.

Chairman, Board of Selectmen	
Approved by:	
Saugum Gary Winn, Chairman	9/22/2021 Date
Frances Shippee Je Suppel	9/22/202/ Date
 Kelli Hanzalik	Date